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Ian Liddell-Grainger MP 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A 0AA 
 
 

 

Dear Mr Liddell-Grainger  
 
Response to Parliamentary Question 
 
I have been asked to respond to the parliamentary question you sent to Mr Mike O’Brien, the 
Minister of State for Health, on 22 February 2010.  Please find below the information you require.  
  
531 To ask the Secretary of State for Health, whether Musgrove Park Hospital, Taunton is 
 expected to meet its target to abolish mixed sex accommodation by the end of 2010. 
 [317977] 
 
By September 2009 we had successfully met our target for providing the environment for same 
sex accommodation in all inpatient areas including admission wards.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Rosalinde Wyke 
Chairman 
 
cc:  Filip Hass, Parliamentary Officer, Department of Health 
 Michael Moruzzi, Communications Officer, Monitor 
 Shaleel Kesavan, Head of NHSFT Central Team, NHSFT Unit, Department of Health 
 
 

 
 
 


